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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS
Friday, January 6, 2024- Progress Reports go home

Wednesday, December 4 & 12, 2024 - Early Dismissal 1:15

Friday, December 20, 2024- Early Dismissal 1:15 for winter break

Monday, December 23- Monday January 3, 2025- Winter break district closed

Monday, January 6, 2025- Students and staff return from winter break.

Wednesday, January 18, 2025- Early dismissal 1:15.

Friday, January 17, 2025- Semester Closing no school for students

Monday, January 20, 2025- Martin Luther King Jr. Day- No school



All Meade Park students will be bringing home a packet of work 
and have access to Google Classroom. This is not homework for 
them to complete. It is an asynchronous packet in case school is 
cancelled due to inclement weather. Please keep this packet in a 
safe place at home. In case of an inclement weather day, we will 
send more information on Class Dojo and/or Google Classroom 
when needed. 

Inclement Weather Plan 
for



ATTENDANCE IS IMPORTANT!
In order for all student to get the best 

education possible, they must be in attendance 
and on time every day. Students learn best if 

they are present for instruction on a consistent 
basis. If your child is sick please call the office 

at 217-444-1960 to report the absence. 
Students who are absent will  automatically 
receive a phone call if they are not already 

excused for the day by phone call or note. If 
your child misses the bus and needs a ride call 

Mrs. Johnson 217-444-1960



With flu season upon us, the district continues to work to keep all children healthy.  Everyone is doing their part:

● Custodial staff is working diligently to clean all surfaces including water fountains, door handles, and desks. 
● Staff is modeling and teaching hygienic coughing, sneezing, and nose blowing.
● Teachers encourage hand washing and disinfect surfaces and materials.
● Nurses are working with parents to send students home and make sure they are well enough to return.

How can you help?
● Please continue to teach your children proper hand washing and how to cover a cough or sneeze.
● Remember it is very important for your child to remain home until they are fever-free for 24 hours, without the 

use of a fever reducer (Tylenol or Ibuprofen). 

If you have any questions regarding Influenza A, recommendations for treatment of symptoms, or general health 
information, please don’t hesitate to call the school nurse.

 







 December Fun


